
District 7 Report for January 2024

Happy 2024 everybody! The year ended on a positive note for us in District Seven. We
had our Holiday party in early December. Many members came and $505.00 was donated
to send those Alateen members old enough to their Area Serenity Weekend in April. We
also broke into groups and picked one person from each group to tee-pee and style like a
snowman. The results were pretty funny! A gratitude meeting was held after that.
Overall, a great blend of fun, fellowship, and food! Our two committees are working hard
on putting the final plans together for our Serenity Day in April and Annual Birthday
Celebration in May. Besides having Kathy H. from Cincinnati speak at the Birthday
Celebration we are selling tickets for the raffle of a quilt members have made. It will have
various program slogans stitched on it. If you are interested in purchasing tickets for it,
please see me at the AWSC meeting or the upcoming Service Workshop in March if you
are not a part of District 7. I can’t wait to see what’s in store! May this year bring us all
joy and opportunities for growth!

Grateful to be of Service,
Ashley C.
District 7 Representative


